
Dear Parent/Guardian:   

Throughout the course of the 2018-19 school year, Denver Online High School will be hosting free field trips for students 

every month.  Full-time Denver Online High School students will be invited to participate in these events in order to 

develop community with their peers and teachers at DOHS.  Some activities will also provide participants with academic 

credit as well.  Transportation and admission are provided for free for our students.  However, all food/drinks must be 

supplied by students if they wish to eat during the field trip.  

By signing this permission slip, you are allowing your student to participate in the following field trip events: 

 Dinosaur Ridge: Fossil Traces in Swampy Places workshop and tour 

 Chatfield Farms: Corn maze, hay ride, and other fall activities 

 Puzzah Escape Room: Solve puzzles in order to unlock clues to “escape” from a room (*students always have a 

safe and accessible way out) 

 Rocky Mountain Arsenal Wildlife Refuge: Build-A-Bison, feeding ferrets, and scouting for wildlife 

 Capital Tour: Tour of the State Capital 

 Jumpstreet: Jumping on trampolines, playing dodgeball, and swinging into a foam pit 

 Denver Mint: Tour of how coins are made  

 Shakespeare Festival: Participate in the parade and watch outdoor Shakespeare plays 

 “Sweat” Play at the Denver Center for Performing Arts: Watch the play “Sweat” 

We have a limited amount of space available per field trip, so field trips will be on a first come, first served basis in most 

circumstances.  When information is sent out about each field trip, there will be an RSVP link posted for each trip.  All 

students must RSVP through that link in order to attend.  If more students RSVP than field trip space allows, then 

academic standing will be considered.  Those students who are on track in their courses will have precedence to 

participate over those students who are off track in their courses.  Students also must be on time for the field trip or 

their spot may be given to another student.  

If you have any questions, please contact Community Development Coordinator Kaci Sintek (kaci_sintek@dpsk12.org). 

Sincerely, 

Kaci Sintek 

kaci_sintek@dpsk12.org  

720-424-8284 

**************************************************************************************************

Please sign in the space below giving your student permission to attend these experiences. 

Please check this box if you are providing your consent for your child to be photographed or in a video during 

excursion activities. 

Print student’s first and last name:_______________________________ __________________________  

Student ID Number:_____________________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature:______________________________________________________________ 

Parent Cell #: __________________________________________________________________________ 

Any medical conditions we should be aware of (allergies, etc)?  Yes  No 

Does your child take medication?     Yes  No 

If “Yes,” please list allergies/medical conditions, accommodations, or medications and indicate time of dosage: 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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